
Sent: 3/06/2025 9:12:42 AM
Subject: DA2025/0132 - Objection to Proposed Manly Vale McDonald's

To whom it may concern,

I would like to formally object to the proposed McDonald's to be constructed in Manly Vale as
per the aforementioned DA2025/0132.

Roseberry St already suffers from traffic congestion during peak times which this McDonald's
will only make worse, and the rubbish that is already generated by the KFC is all over the
streets of the area which the McDonald's will also only compound the problem.

There are also three other McDonald's franchises within ~10 minutes drive of this location, the
area does not need more unhealthy fast food options.

Regards,
Harry Bate
Griffiths St, Balgowlah NSW 2093


